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From The Board 

The Board welcomes Mr. Gerry Couch, who has been appointed to the Board of Directors for a one 

year term.  As announced in her resignation letter at the September Board meeting, Shari Zabroski has 

resigned from the Board due to two recent cancer surgeries and the treatments that will follow.  Alt-

hough Shari felt unable to carry on the duties that were needed in her position, she will continue with 

the task as Gazette Editor and facilitator between the Board and Ocoos for the official web site. 

The Board is asking for another volunteer to step forward to fill another one year term, expiring in No-

vember, 2022.   

Annual Meeting  -  Candidate Bios 

There will be two positions expiring for the Board of Directors in November.  Candidate Bios need to be 

turned into Tom Steggall no later than October 4, 2021.  Candidates should be familiar with the Cove-

nants as well as the Bylaws of Majestic Oaks.  New Directors will be required to become Certified, ac-

cording to State Statute 720. 

Annual Meeting and Election  

The Majestic Oaks Homeowners Association Annual Meeting will be held Monday, November 15, 2021 

from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM at the Crossroads Church, 8070 SW 60th Ave, Ocala, FL.  The Board is in 

need of three (3) additional volunteers for the Election Committee.  Please call Herb Zabroski, 352-509-

3026 to volunteer.  The process for the Election is not difficult, but there will be a training session prior 

to the Annual Meeting. 

Annual Garage Sale 

The annual garage sale for Majestic Oaks and Bent Tree will be on Saturday, November 6, 2021 from 

8:00 AM to 2:00 PM.  Although Bent Tree’s garage sale will be on Saturday only, homeowners in Ma-

jestic Oaks are able to continue their garage sale on Sunday, November 7, if they wish.  Please note 

that any signs used to announce the date and location of the garage sale must be removed at the end 

of the sale. 

 

Homeowners are welcome to attend our next meeting, October 4, 2021 at 6:00 PM at 

Crossroads Church, 8070 SW 60th Avenue, Ocala. 
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